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Holiday Program Take 2 
   We have rescheduled our annual 
Holiday Program to Friday, January 
31 at 6:30 p.m. We will be singing 
some traditional children’s Christmas 
songs as well as some new winter 
songs. A special visitor will be in at-
tendance. We will have an Open 
House in the Fellowship Hall immedi-
ately following our program. All are 
welcome! 
 
CLOSED until January 6 
   A reminder we are still closed for 
our annual Winter Break until Mon-
day, January 6, 2025. 
  
Immunization Records 
   If you have not yet turned in im-
munization records for your child/
children to Jaime, please do so ASAP. 
Incomplete records or children not up 
to date will have to be reported to the 
Jackson County Health Department 
mid-month. 
 
Center Update 
   TerraFirma Foundation Systems installed a new drainage system in our SC basement complete with 
sump pumps and a dehumidifier. The goal with this system is to help prevent any future water damage to 
our building. Belfor has completed mitigation and begun restoration work. We have chosen a flooring 
contractor and are working with him on ordering flooring products. We do not yet have a timeline for 
our return to our building. When we do, we will be shouting it from the rooftops and advertising it all 
over! 
 
Welcome 2025! 
   2024 was a YEAR for us at SCC, as we faced multiple challenges and obstacles. But we made it! We 
got through it! We are still standing! 
   We welcome 2025 with renewed hope, faith, enthusiasm and optimism. We have much gratitude and 
appreciation for our SC families and for the church for allowing us to operate here while we remodel our 
center. Thanks to all for your love and support! 
  
 
 

                                         —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 
 


